
From: Annette Nance Holt  
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 8:51 AM 

To: Richard Superfine; Lisa Eilers 
Subject: FABF Training / Travel 

 

Good morning, 
 

I just returned from my educational training for the FABF.  As a trustee for the Chicago Fire 
Pension Fund 

I am required to attend educational seminars and workshops to enhance my ability to 
represent the best 
interest of the membership in this position.  I was appointed to  1st Deputy Fire Commissioner 
in November 2018, which placed  
me on the board, replacing the former 1st Deputy.  My position entails understanding and 
determining the best investments for 
 the fund to ensure that it is successful.  Therefore, this education is needed and required by 
the fund yearly.   
  
The Public Funds Summit seminar was be held in Phoenix, AZ on January 6 through 8th, 2019 at 
the Omni Scottsdale Resort at  
Montelucia in Scottsdale, AZ.  Since I am a trustee; the Pension Board solely makes all of the 
travel arrangements and pays for  
the registration for the conference.    
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
  
Annette Nance-Holt 
1st Deputy Fire Commissioner 

 


